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Legals & 

Public Services 100 
ESTATE NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY 
GIVEN, that Letters 
Testamentary have 
been ranted to 
Valeria Cackowski in 
the Estate of William 
F. Cackowski, late of 
West Nanticoke, 
Plains Township, Lu- 
zerne County, Penn- 
sylvania, who died on 
May 18, 2003. All per- 
sons indebted to said 
Estate are requested 
to make payment and 
those having claims 
or demands to pres- 
ent the same without 
delay to Valeria 
Cackowski, Executrix, 
c/o Stephen B. Killian, 
Esquire, 345 Pierce 
Street, Kingston, 
Pennsylvania, 18704 

ESTATE NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY 
GIVEN, that Letters 
Testamentary have 
been granted to 
Helen Elizabeth Phil- 
lips in the Estate of 
Martha J. Moore, late 
of the Borough of 
Ashley, Luzerne 
County, Pennsylvania, 
who died on April 4, 
2003. All persons in- 
debted to said Estate 
are requested to 
make payment and 
those having claims 
or demands to pres- 
ent the same without 
delay to Helen Eliza- 
beth Phillips, Execu- 
trix, c/o Stephen B. 
Killian, Esquire, 345 
Pierce Street, King- 
ston, Pennsylvania, 
18704 

ESTATE NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY 
GIVEN, that Letters 
Testamentary have 
been ranted to 
Valeria Cackowski in 
the Estate of William 
F. Cackowski, late of 
West Nanticoke, Ply- 
mouth Township, Lu- 
zerne County, Penn- 
sylvania, who died on 
May 18, 2003. All per- 
sons indebted to said 
Estate are requested 
to make payment and 
those having claims 
or demands to pres- 
ent the same without 
delay to Valeria 
Cackowski, Executrix, 
c/o Stephen B. Killian, 
Esquire, 345 Pierce 
Street, Kingston, 
Pennsylvania, 18704 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY 

  

  

  

  

GIVEN that Letters 
Testamentary have 
been granted to 
Patricia Pauline Price 
and Luzerne National 
Bank in the Estate of E. 
Louise Brown, late of 
the Township of Leh- 
man, Luzerne County, 
Pennsylvania, who died 
on May 15, 2003. All 
persons indebted to 
said Estate are re- 
quested to make pay- 
ment, and those having 
claims or demands to 

Patricia Pauline Price 
and Luzerne National 

Co-Executors, 
Richard M. 

t 
Kingston PA 18704. 

ESTATE NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY 
GIVEN, that Letters of 
Testamentary have 
been granted to 
Frederick L. Devens 

  

in the Estate of 
Veronica T. John, 
a/k/a Veronica 
Thomasko John, late 
of the City of Wilkes- 
Barre, Luzerne 
County, Pennsylvania, 
who died on May 28, 
2003. All persons 
indebted to said 
Estate are requested 
to make payment and 
those having claims 
or demands to 
present the same 
without delay to 
Frederick L. Devens, 
Executor, c/o 
Stephen B. Killian, 
Esquire, 345 Pierce 
Street, Kingston, 
Pennsylvania, 18704. 

Help Wanted 

AUTO PARTS 
COURTERPERSON 

opening 
for a 

(eelB(g) (=IgoT-1g Tals] 
European carline ex- 
perience. Compensa- 

commensurate 
ZL a B=) {oT=Tg [=T [= HN Ko 

ledge [WI [-HF-Ta Bl [9] C=1aVII=AV YE 
(e=1I RN elgg I-14 

270 

Wyoming Valley 
Motors Rte. 11 
Larksville, PA 

570.714.6523 

Help Wanted 270 Help Wanted 270 
  

COOKS 
Clean Up / Maintenance 

FT/PT. Immediate 
openings. 

Apply in person 

Vic Mars 
612 - 614 Main St 

Edwardsville 

COOL TRAVEL JOB. 
Entry level positions, 
18+, no experience 
necessary, 2 weeks 
paid training, trans- 
portation, lodging 
provided, $500 sign- 
in bonus to start. 
TOLL FREE 1-877- 
646-5050 

DIRECTOR SERV. 
EMPLOYEES 

PA Mentor is seeking 
Direct Service Em- 
ployees to provide 
support to Adults with 
Developmental Dis- 
abilities throughout 
LUZ/WYO Require- 
ments; assisting Indi- 
viduals w/Adult living 

  

  

skills & community 
access. Flex. 
schedule including 
wknd work & Valid 
Driver's Lic. req. If 
interested in helping 
others Call 1-800- 
825-7014 ext. 203 

DOCKWORKERS 

Estes Express 
Lines 

One of the nation’s 
leading LTL carriers, 
Is seeking a 2nd shift 
dockworkers at our 
Wilkes-Barre/ Scran- 
ton location. Position 
requires forklift expe- 
rience, lifting and 
manual labor. 

  

Qualified appli- 
cants may apply In 
person M-F, during 
normal business 
hours, at 151 Second 
St. In Wilkes-Barre, or 
fax resume to (570) 
824-9457 

FINANCIAL 

WILLING TO EDUCAT 
Highly motivated in« 
vidual for rewardi 
career in financial ser 
ices. Call 

Primerica 
Financial Services 

822-5571 

GET YOUR 
SUMNER 
JOB NOW 

¢ Transportation 
provided 

¢ Earn $60 to 
$150 weekly 

¢ Must be at least 
14 years old 

4 Work with 
friends 

¢ Must live in 
Wilkes-Barre 
since trans. 
is provided 

4 No experience 
necessary 

MR. CRUISE 
800-352-4812 
HOUSEKEEPER 

WANTED 
20 hours per week. 
Job includes some 
cooking. .and car, 

pooling. Reliable car, 
references & com- 
mon sense a must. 

Call 674-5471 
between 3-5 p.m. 
& leave message. 

LANDSCAPING 
Reputable landscap- 
ing co. looking for a 
responsible individual 
with valid driver's li- 
cense. Exp a plus. 
675-3904 6-9 p.m. 

  

  

  

  

  

LEGAL SECRETARY 
FT, (8k-24k start) 

283-WORK 

ir, 
      

(EV. \Y PD 
PERSONNEL SI 

gavlickpersonnel.com 

  

MUSIC TEACHER 
Part time position (2 
days/ week). Send 
resume, copy of 
teaching certificate 
and clearances to: 

Principal 
St. Jude School 

422 S. Mountain Blvd. 
Mountaintop, PA 

18707 

  

AUTO TECHNICIAN 
German & 

Swedish Motor 
Cars 

  
* Experience 

preferred 
* Tools required 
* State Inspection 

License a Plus 
* Benefits, great 

working conditions 

Apply at: 

BOX 3776 

TimeseLeader 
15 North Main Street 
Wilkes-Barre, PA 

18711-0250 

CAMP COOK 
For YMCA Camp 
Kresge. Exp. req’d in 
all aspects of food 
preparation and de- 
livery. Apply in per- 

  

son: W-B Family 
YMCA, 40 W. North- 
ampton St., W-B or 
call Nate Wilson at 

570-443-8870 

CHILDREN & 
YOUTH 

OPEN YOUR 
HEARTS & HOME 

To serve children as a 
Foster Parent. Excel- 
lent compensation & 
support provided. 

Call FCCY 
1-800-747+<3807 

EOE 

  

  

CLERICAL 
FT, exp w/workers 

comp., admin. 

283-WORK (9675) 

UL, 
gavlickpersonnel.com 

CLERICAL 
FT/PT. Type 25 words 
per min. Exc. hourly 
wage. 610-994-4196 

COOK — BREAKFAST 
& SERVERS 

Apply at Pickett’s 
Charge, Dallas 

675-4511 

DENTAL OFFICE 

RECEPTIONIST 
{ PT.655-7645 

    

  

GAVLICK 
PERSONNEL SFRVICES 

  

  

  

    
PACKING 

Packing, inspecting, 
sm parts. All shifts. 

To $8.25 hr 
283-WORK (9675) 

UL, 
      

GAVLICK 
PERSONNEL SFRVICES 

gavlickpersonnel.com 

  

RECEPTIONIST 
ASSISTANT 

Full ‘time Reception- 
Ist/Assistant position 
avallable for Law 
Firm. No experience 
necessary. Will train 
right person. This 
position offers an ex- 
cellent opportunity for 
someone who wants 
to learn and be a part 
of an up and coming 
Law Firm. Position 
offers full medical 
coverage and the op- 
portunity for steady 
salary growth. Inter- 
ested Individuals may 
send a resume and 
cover letter to 

315 
702 

hwa 
Plains, PA 1 

  

RESPRITE CARE GIVERS 
Do you have a extra 
BR in your home to 
provide resprite care 
to Adult Individuals 
with Developmental 
Disabilities? Are you 
interested in helping 
others, consider be- 

a Mentor & 
om home. PA 

MENTOR provides 
support, guidance, 
education & a daily 
stipend. For more 
info.. Call 1-800-825- 
7014 ext 203 

  

ROUTE DRIVER 
Needed for busy 
vending route. No 
experience needed. 
No CDL required. 

Please call 
570-774-4777 or 
1-800-274-0166.   

RN- HOME HEALTH 
2 Positions with in- 
centive- great rate 
and you choose - 
work 32 hours, get 
paid for 40, work 48 
hours get paid for 60 
OR full time work 64 
hours get paid for 80! 
All shifts involve every 
other weekend even- 
ing shift and one eve- 
hing a week with on- 

| responsibilities. 
Other hours are flexi- 
ble! Must have expe- 
rience in home health, 

on-call and IV’s. 
Great working envi- 
ronment! Call Lynn or 
Michelle 8AM- 4PM 
for interview - Com- 
plete Home Care at 

287-4711. 

Statewide 
Classifieds 282 
ABOUT ELECTRIC 
WHEELCHAIR - 

YOU! if eligible. Medi- 
care accepted. 
Wheelchair and Pow- 
erchairs (scooter 
style). “We treat you 
right” Call 7 days 

800-835-3155 

ACCREDITED IN- 
VESTORS, earn 
meaningful royalties 
from our Fullcast Al- 
cohol Awareness 
Audiobook with pro- 
jected sales to suc- 
ceed 10 million cop- 
ies. Call today: 
Awareness Audio- 
book Publishing 610- 
509-3872 

ADVERTISING 
SALES AGENT 
Work on your own 

  

  

  

  

20- 30 hours per 
week. Earn $33.00 to 
$65.00/ sale. Call 
Menu Master toll- 
free 1-888-359- 
MENU, Steve Plank 

AFFORDABLE 
FARM & 
WOODLANDS. 

5 ACRES - Woods/ 
Meadows $10,900. 
5 acres - Coun 
Cabin- $24,900. 

Beautiful woods & old 
Farmland in several 
Upstate NY areas. 
Over 75 choices. Fi- 

nancing available. Call 
ACI1-800-229-7843 

or www.Landand 
com 

ALL CASH CANDY 
ROUTE. Do you earn 
$800 in a day? Your 
own local can 
route. Includes 30 
Machines and Candy 
all for $9,995. 1- 
800-998-VEND 

  

  

a ,— 
Statewide Fumiture & 

Classifieds 282 | Accessories 445 
GOVERNMENT 
POSTAL JOBS. Now 
hiring up to $47,578. 
Full/Part/Summer po- 
sitions. Benefits and 
training. For applica- 
tion and info. 800- 
573-8555. Dept P- 
372. 8am =~ 1ipm/ 
7days 
  

INSTRUCTION 16 
day career training! 
Driver Trainees 
wanted today! Class 
A CDL & Refresher 
training. Nationwide 
Job Placement, $35- 
$40,000 Annually, 
benefits & 401K, Tui- 
tion reimbursement. 

800-883-0171 
DELTAACADEMY.com 

KUBOTA B6100, 
4WD Diesel Tractor, 
Hydrostatic, 850 hrs. 
48 inch mower and 
snow blower $5,995. 
Great new and used 
mower inventory. 
MESSICK’S 

800-222-3373 

LINE / CABLE IN- 
STALLER - No exp 
req'd. Good salary, 
benefits & advance- 
ment opportunities to 
qualified high school 
rads under age 34. 

  

  

elocation required. 
Call Pat 800-245- 
1772. 
  

OCEAN CITY, Mary- 
land best selection of 
affordable rentals. 
Daily & weekly. call 
now for free bro- 
chure. Open 7 days. 
Holiday Real Estate. 
1-800-638-2102 

www. holidayoa.com 

OCEAN CITY 
MARYLAN 

  

D. 
Sandy Beaches just 
minutes from beauti- 
ful ocean Pines Re- 
sort pools, tennis, 

olf. Home from 
550/week. Water- 

front from 
week. 
manrealestate.com 

800-337-7368 

OCEAN CITY, NJ 
Ocean City, NJ Sum- 
mer Rentals. Call for 
Free Rental Guide. 
Ask about savings on 
our “Select Proper- 
ties". AcademyReal- 
Estate.com. Realtor. 
800-786-8884 

OUR SPECTACULAR 
New 2003 Catalogs 
are out! Contact Ideal 
Gifts by Friendly for a 
free copy today! Ex- 

  

  

citing new advisor 
and manager pro- 
grams. 

1-800-488-4875 
Www 

friendlyhome.com 
  

ATTENTION TRUCK 
DRIVERS! $500.00 
hiring bonus for PA 
Trainees! Get pre- 
hired, trained and 
CDL licensed in only 2 
weeks. Earn $850/ 
week + benefits! 1- 
800-803-2991 

ATTENTION - Work ( 
Your Own! $500- $15( 
P/T $2000-$4500 F 
781-5112 www.makes 

  

  

figures.com 

AUCTIONS: 10am 
June 19, McKees 
Rocks, PA - Mer- 
chandising Trucks, 
Road Tractor, Bay 
Trailers, Forklifts, 
Vans, Pick-up trucks 
& Cars RMI Everett 
Thompson, PA Lic. # 
AUOO03643R 10% BP 
800-528-1246 www. 
rmiauctions.com 

AVON Entrepreneur 
wanted. Must be will- 
ing to work whenever 
you want. Be your 
own boss and enjoy 
unlimited earnings. 
Let’s talk 

888-942-4053 

BUY FACTORY 
DIRECT Wolff Tan- 
ning Beds. Payments 

  

  

from $25. month. 
FREE color catalog. 
Call Today 

1-800-842-1310 
www.np.estand.com 

S$SCASHSS Immedi- 
ate cash for struc- 
tured settlements, 
annuities, real estate 
notes, private mort- 
gage notes, accident 
oases hd insurance 

payout 
800- 794-7310 

  

OWNER 
OPERATORS 
$120,000 + per year. 
Paid plates & permits. 
NO NYC 95% NO 
touch. $500 Sign On 
Bonus & TRAVEL PAY 
TO Orientation! Barr 
Nunn Transportation. 
Weekend and Even- 
ing Recruiters avail- 
able! 1-866-207-5479 

SALES $30,000 - 
$60,000 base, vehi- 
cle furnished. ag- 
ressive incentives, 

lI benefits package. 
Home office & travel 
expenses paid. Route 
experience required,. 
Horticulture Person- 
nel ( Gary) 877-489- 
2768. email: hort- 
job@onemain.com 

SAWMILL $3895. 

  

  

Larger capacities, 
options. ATV acces- 
sories, edgers & 
skidders. www. wood 
industries.com Nor- 
wood Industries, 252 
Sonwil Drive, Buffalo, 
NY 14225. Free info. 
1-800-578-1363 ext. 
300-N 

TIOGA COUNTY 
Ward Township. 17.53 
wooded acres, walk- 
ing distance to State 
Forest lands. Flat, 
wooded land, electric 
avail. road frontage, 
perc approved. 
$34,900. 814-435-2570 

  

Equestrian 299 
  

Pets 320 
  

CHESAPEAKE BAY 
area 2 acre w/348’ 
shoreline & deep 
water. $189,900. 
Premium wooded 
waterfront. Area of 
fine homes. Only one 
at this pric 
Call 1- B00- 673-0670 

DRIVER $4,500 
month, dedicated 

available, new equip- 
ment arriving, 90% no 
touch, steady freight 

for steady pay. Owner 
Operators welcome. 

USA Truck 
800-237-2642. 

DRIVER/ OWNER 
OPERATORS $2000 
Signing Bonus. Call 
today. Start Monday! 
Great Freight/ Miles. 
Must have CDL A & 1 
year OTR. 
www.robersondrivers 

com 
800-473-5581. EOE 

DRIVER/ OWNER 
OPERATORS and 
company drivers. 
BONUSES!!! Sign on, 
safety and referral! 
92¢ / mile for O/ O’s! 
Debt free company. 
Purchase program 
available. Class A 
CDL & 1 year OTR 

www.landair.com. 
800-788-7357. 

DRIVERS 2500 - 
3000 miles. Sched- 
uled raises. High Mile 
Incentives, Home 
Weekly, benefits as- 
signed Conventionals. 
No force dispatch. 
800-942-2104 exten- 
sions 237, 238 & 243 
www. totalms.com 
EOE 

DRIVERS; DRIVEN 
TO SUCCESS CFl is 
now hiring Company 
Owner Operators, 
Singles and Teams. 
Loads with miles 
available immediately! 
Ask about our spouse 
= training program. 
1-800-CFI-DRIVE 
www.cfidrive.com 

DRIVERS Join our 
region now. Get a 
raise in July! $.40/ 
mile. Home weekly. 
Miles. Newest equip- 
ment! Benefits! Have 
it al! HEARTLAND 
EXPRESS 

1-888-492-6112 
www. heartland 
express.com 

DRIVERS Solos & 
teams needed NOW! 
Long haul or regional 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

positions avail. Great 
miles and Home 
Time. Barr Nunn 
Transportation. 
Weekend and Even- 
ing recruiters avail- 
able. 1-888-999-7576 

DRIVERS up to .38 
CPM. New equipment 
with pro- sleepers. 

  

Out 10-14 days. No 
NYC. OTR w/ 1 year 
experience. an, 
reefer or flatbed. 
Call 800-871-1822 

FORECLOSED 
GOV'T HOMES $0 
or low down! Tax re- 
pos and bankruptcies. 
HUD, VA, FHA. No 
credit O.K. For listings 
800-501-1777 ext 
1299 

  

    
oate ¢20 

ATTENTION 
PET OWNERS 
Christopher 

Street Rea 
We allow most 
pets with Secu- 

rity deposit. 
Many different 

locations. 
Call 822-8558 

KITTENS 
Free to good homes! 
570-283-6159 
leave message 

PITBULL 
Black/ white, 11 
months old. Very 
friendly. $300. 

Call 570-825-7994 

  

Et) 
Business Opportunities 350 

SHOE REPAIR BUSINESS 
50 years with exc. 

reputation & location. 
for rent w/equipment. 

Call for details 
570-472-3999 

ACT NOW 
Turn spare time into 
$$%. Work from of- 

fice or home. Training 
Provided. Free Info. 

www. ProsperityAchiev 
ers.com 717-771-8995 

EARN PLATINUM INCOM 
$250 - $1,000 weel 
mailing travel br 
chures. For more infc 
mation send a se 
addressed stamped e 
velope to: 
PLATINUM TRAVEL 

SERVICE 
P. O. Box 640070 
Miami, FL 33164 

  

  

  

ET I. i, 
Antiques & 

Collectibles 410 
  

COLLECTIONS: 
Time life (24) Series 
of the Civil war. (15) 
Bean Bottles, (95) 
Tobacco tins col- 
lection. Olid travel 
brochures & post 
cards from the 50’s 
& 60’s. Sold as col- 
lections only. 

If interested 
570-675-3803 

Appliances 415 

WASHER/DRYER 
Whirlpool, electric, 
excellent condition, 
together $275, 
seperate $150. 570- 
735-4093 

  

  

Building 

Materials 420 
SIDING Lousianna 
Pacific 7/8 x 6” x 16’ 
approximately 450 
pieces $800. 
TARPS nylon like 
new 2 16 x 30 and 

one 14 x 30 $400. all. 
570-654-6787 

Aftér 4 pm 

  

  

BEDROOM SUIT 
White wicker, 3 piece 
with twin bed & 
matching floor lamps. 
Asking $600. 
Call 570-708-3046 

COUCH & CHAIR 
light green floral print 
$175. Red & orange 
tweed loveseat & 
chair $100. 1 weight 
bench with metal 
weights S bars in- 
cluded, $12 

Call 570- 7- 2593 

DINING ROOM SET 
Duncan Phyffe, table 
3 leaves, pads, 6 
harp back chairs, 
china cabinet, buffet. 
$950. 570-829-6588 

DINING ROOM SET 
Med. oak pedestal 
table with 4 side 
chairs & 2 arm chairs, 
2 years old. Excellent 
condition. $500. 
570-829-4835 

DREXEL QUALITY 
CHERRY DINING ROOM 

set with 4 chairs, 
leafed oval table. 
Great condition $695. 

DRESSER / MIRROR 
Combo 10 drawer, 
dovetail construction, 
newly refinished in 
Shey Great condi- 
tion. $42 

570-675-8147 

FURNITURE, APPLIANCES 
& carpets 

Moving sale, 
570-696-5250 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

MATTRESS, queen 
sized, all new, in 
wrapping, still boxed, 
with frame, cost 
$600, sell $280. Call 
570-407-3459 or 
570-288-6813 

SECRETARY 
DESK/STATION 5 
piece, professional, 
solid wood, excellent 
condition, $750. Pic- 
tures available upon 
request, Call 654-0956 
from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Garage Sales & 

Flea Markets 

JAH W.X j 

FLEA MARKET 
Saturday 
June 14th 

OVER 100 
VENDORS 
MEADOWS 

NURSING CENTER 
55 W. Center Hill Rd. 
((aYeigol- TR idols gl Oe] | [Te T=) 

\IST=Tdlololgdo Fo) 

FEATURING 

450 

CE OTe] [=Ted il o] (STM [SAVVY (3) 
CI Ke) HE f= Tel-Wet-1(ald gle] 
CR SEUCRCE SHE 2 [1 Eile IY 
Ice Cream 

NEW THIS YEAR 

“COOK BOOK 
(o{@]2{\N| =I 5 i 

Ra CRY [CE=Te [oN VESIANE Iq] B2 
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lo [1[Tollo]U ETE {oYolo Mig lig) 

pavilion behind the 
Nursing Center 

Rain Date: June 21st 
[Soldlsplelgd-Nigl{oNer=1] 
570-675-8600 

ext. 195 

Gold & Silver 455 

DIAMOND TENNIS 
BRACELET 

Approx. 1 carat, val- 
ued @ $600, asking 
$400 OBO. 
570-947-6702 Im. 

  

  

Machinery & 

Equipment 475 
PLASMA CUTTER, 
Hypertherm 190c. 
Approx. 1 yr old. Paid 
$1100. Asking $750. 
570-793-4903 or 
570-829-2076 

Miscellaneous 480 

BEDROOM SET - 
solid oak armoire, 4 
mo. old, matching 
night stand, $850; 
BED - queen sized w/ 
split box spring, 4 
post canopy, black 
iron head & foot 
boards, $400; CHINA 
HUTCH - $75; 
DINING ROOM TA- 
BLE w/ 3 leaves, $75; 
BOWFLEX - 4 mos. 
old, hardly used, 
$750. 570-693-1998 

FAN 30” Industrial 
wall mount, or 24” 
pedestal mount fan, 
$55. Lockers, six unit 
double tier - $75, 
sixteen unit with 
hanger bar - $80, 24 
unit (4 x6tier) locker - 
$120. Workshop 
benches with stool, all 
sizes and shapes - 
$10 to $35. Call Lori 

570-674-5021 

OFFICE TRAILER 
A/C, bath, furnishe 
$2495. 570-655-8148 

SNOW BLOWER - 
HS 828, 28 

auto, 
$700; LAWN TRAC- 
TOR - Murray riding 
mower, 16.5 HP, 42 
inch cut, 9 bushel 
grass catcher, new 
engine in 2001, $600; 
REFRIGERATOR - 
Amana, side by side, 
26 cu ft, indoor ice & 
water, computer 
controls, $500. Call 

570-696-3055 

  

  

  

  

  

STORAGE RACK 
Interlake Pallet, 36” x 
144” and 36” x 168” 
upright frames - $30 
each, 96” beams, 1 
5/8” step - $10 each, 
2” x 8” deck boards - 
$.50 each. Mobile 
pipe racks with in- 
dustrial casters to 
store pipe, tubing, 
straight lehenris of 
any material, 
$20, 10’ dog 
Jarke Model EQ-8742 
Airecto 36” X 39” 
Base Modu- 
Er okable Racks & 
(4) 30” Post Set - 
$25. Call Lori 674- 
5021 

Musical 

Instruments 

SAXOPHONE 
Like new, was $1400, 
asking $650 OBO. 

Call 570-752-6273 

  

  

Office 

Equipment 

LATERAL FILES 
42” wide, Five drawer 
cabinets - $145, Four 
drawer cabinets - 
$115, Three drawer 
cabinets - $90. Call 
Lori 570-674-5021 

495 
  

  

485   

Pools & Spas 505 
pe. —e  _.... rd 
Homes For Sale 800 

ye 
Homes For Sale 800 

  

POOL 
15x4 above ground, 
Wilkes. All extras in- 
cluding pump, filter, 
skimmer, solar cover 
& new liner. Alrea 
disassembled, $350 
OBO. 570-287-1184 

Restaurant 

Equipment 507 

RESTAURANT EQUIPMENT 
FOR SALE 

Very good condition, 
for list of items and 
prices call 708-2990, 
Iv. msg. 

  

TV/Radio/Stereo 515 

STERED SYSTEM 
With Bose speaker 
system, $1500 firm- 
serious inquires only. 

570-283-6159 

TV 
Panasonic 40” pro- 
jection console, solid 
oak, remote, $300. 

570-288-9940 

  

  

el hil i 
Homes For Sale 800 
  

BACK las | 

Brick yi: 2 
story, 12 yr home on 
large lot located in 
Dallas near shopping 
& schools. Four large 
bedrooms, 2.5 baths 
-with balcony deck 
and Jacuzzi tub for 
master bedroom. Tile 
kitchen and baths. 2 
car garage. Two fire- 
places, large office, 
loft skylight - and 
more. Public utilities 
with gas heat. Fan- 
tastic landscape / 
lighting design. 

211,900. 
570-675-81476 

  

KINGSTON 

FOR SALE BY     , 4 
central air, n new 

security system & 
fire alarm, water 
matic system, 

huge master BR 
suite with gas fire- 
place- master bath 
connected with 

Jacuzzi & shower. 
Garage, deck, 

fenced back yard, 
kitchen with sun- 

30, 0 
Call 570-407-4000 

by appointment 
only 

LUZERNE 
Smaller home, 2 BR, 1 
ba, $32,000 (Offers 
considered). 

570-298-2181 

MOUNTAINTOP 
FSBO, Beautiful, 4 BR, 
2.5 bath, 2 story co- 
lonial, Ige mod. kit, 
lots of oak cabinets, 
sep. breakfast nook & 
laundry rm, formal 
DR, LR, FR w/ FP, 2 
car garage with 
opener, deck & full 
unfinished basement, 
elec. heat/ c/air, pub- 
lic water, sewage & 

  

  

gas line hook up. 
Landscaped lot, 
$212,500. 
Call 570-474-1264 
  

MOUNTAINTOP 
MLS # 2LF0966 

  

Spectacular & spa- 
cious 4/5 BR, 42 
bath, 2 story in pre- 
mier neighborhood 
with dramatic 2 story 
foyer, h/w vaulted 
ceilings, gourmet 
kitchen, breakfast 
nook, finished LL, 3 
c/garage & many 
more amenities to 
satisfy a discriminat- 
ing buyer. $419,900. 
Marie 
714-9279 

Em ei 
288-9371 “yas             

  

BEAR CREEK 
2 story, 3- 4 BR, 1 

bath, basement, ga- 
rage, car port, lot 100 
x 200. Laundry room. 

Appraised at 
$97,500, asking 

Call 
570-823-3224 

DALLAS 
Elmcrest, $126,500. 
Colonial style bi-level, 
3 BR, 2.5 ba, LR, DR, 
eat in kit, deck & 
patio, Ig. FR w/ gas 
FP, 2 car built in gar, 
gas heat, by owner, 
570-675-0032 

  

  

DALLAS-NEW CONSTRUCT 

  

Spacious, brand ne 
two story offers bea 
tiful oak kitchen, 3 sp 
cious bedrooms, 2 
baths, 1st fir. laundi 
LR, DR, extra lar¢ 
carport. 1700 squa 
feet plus walk c 
basement. Ready 
finish. Excellent modul 
construction. $149,90( 

Call Mary Griffin 

    

      
GREATER W.-B. ASSC 

===. OF REALTORS, INC 

DALLAS 
  

    

   

  

Spacious 4 BR, 2.5 
bath, contemporary, 
on 1.7 acres, in prime 
area of Dallas. Im- 
mediate occupancy, 
call Roni, 288-7594 or 
674-4899. $239,900. 

ROTHSTEIN REALTORS 
GREATER W.-B. ASSOC. 
OF REALTORS, INC. MALTON 
  

  

3 BR, 2 ba, bi-level, 1 
car garage, |g. LL, 
patio, country setting, 
fenced corner lot, 
Priced to sell at 
$124,900. 
Jonathan Nelson, 

654-1490 

  

REAL ESTATE 654-1490 

[R GREATER W.-B. ASSOC. 
OF REALTORS, INC. 

HARVEY'S LAKE 
Back on market! 

By owner, Summer 
cabin, 2 lots, 2 blocks 
from lake, w/ lake 
privieges: asking 
$29 

Sail 07-733 1037 

HUDSON PLAINS 
3ATO045 

MALION 
  

  

51 Sidmore Street 
Great 3 BR starter 
home with nice yard 
for less that 

$300/mo. Don’t wait 
till its gone. $44,900. 
Call Tom. 

HEL CEL A LE 
829-6200 

GREATER W.-B. ASSOC. 
OF REALTORS, INC. 

 LUERAE 

  

ALON 
  

  

Great 3 BR, updated 
home. New windows, 
siding. Roof is newer. 
Nice Kitchen. $700 
total down can buy. 
(5.5%, 30 yr. fixed 
FHA) Only $59,900 - 
great price! 

AllQuest R.E. 
674-3120 day/nite 

GREATER WB. ASSOC. 
OF REALTORS, INC. ALON 

  
  

GREATER W.-B. ASSOC. 
b=. OF REALTORS, INC. 

NANTICOKE $64,900 
Two bedroom single 
includes garage 

  

appliances. Many im- 
provements. Across 
street from school. 
675-5656 
  

NANTICOKE 
Well kept 2 dbl, 3 
BRs with ww, car- 
peting, stove, w/d 
hkup, as heat, full 
bsmt. $45,000 675- 
2927 or 725-2647 
  

  

Schools, 
minutes from Dallas. 
Great maintained 3 
BR, K, LR, DR, FR, 
Fireplace, 2 car gar, 

Lehman 

2 acres yard! Oak 
floors. Low down 
payment - $1500. or 
less! Asking $82,500. 

AllQuest R.E. 
674-3120- 
day/nite. 

GREATER W.-B. ASSOC. 
LIX OF REALTORS, INC. 
PITTSTON 
Well cared for 2 story, 
move in cond., Great 
starter home w/ many 
possibilities, a must 
see. Asking $79,900. 
Call Karen Jastremski 
474-2340 ext. 42. 
COLDWELL 

BANKER RUNDLE 
REAL ESTATE 

  

  

SHAVERTOWN 

  

Lovely, clean 2 BR 
home. Updated. Extra 
rm in basement. Low 
heat costs. 1 car 
Gar-OSP. “Downsize 
into this one! Asking 
$82,000” 

AllQuest R.E. 
674-3120- 
day/nite. 

GREATER W.-B. ASSOC. 
OF REALTORS, INC. 

SHAVERTOWN 
RALION 
  

  

MLS # 3LF1823 
Prestige home in 
Premier location! 6 
BR, 5 bath trad home 
on 2.6 acres. LR & 
DR w/hdwd firs, 4 
frpl’'s gourmet kit 
w/granite counters. 
Office w/built-ins, 
more! Call Donna 
Allen 714-9241 or Geri 
Wisneski 696-0888 
  

(LE   

  

      
GREATER W.-B. ASSOC. 
OF REALTORS, INC. MALO 
  

SWEET VALLEY 
Tired of 

looking? This 
[ERG EKL CH 

Wide open spaces, 
inside & out. 4 BR, 3 
2 baths, custom built 
contemporary on ap- 
prox. 7 cleared acres 
with breathtaking 
views. Paved private 
Ya mile driveway, 2 
car attached garage, 
24x40, 7 stall fenced 
barn with tack room. 
Lake Lehman School 
District. Agents pro- 
tected. 
Asking $249,000. 
Call 570-477-1265 

THORNHURST 
4 BR, 32 baths, Strez 
side attic & garag: 
Golf, pool, Tenr 
comm. All reasonak 
offers considered. 
201-595-7771 weekda, 
917-842-2531 weekenc 

TRUCKSVIL. 

     

  

     
3 BR ranch, dio 
BR w/bath & 14x5 
walk in, 1 car gar., Lg. 
lot w/ million dollar 
views. $145,000 
Jonathan Nelson, 

654-1490 

  

REAL ESTATE 654-1490 

[R GREATER W.-B. ASSOC. 
OF REALTORS, INC. MAUON   

2 double, beautiful 
interior, 1 2 baths. 
Asking $42,000 for 
1/2 or whole double 
block $65,000 OBO. 
570-822-2032 
  

WEST PITTSTON 

    Century home 
ig 4 BR, 1.75 bath, vi- 
nyl, OSP. $109, 900. 
Jonathan Nelson, 
570-654-1490 

    

REAL ESTATE 654-1490 

[R GREATER W.-B. ASSOC. 
OF REALTORS, INC. 

WILKES-BARRE 
A well kept home w/ 
nice backyard. Fea- 
tures inc. ceramic tile 
bath, HW firs, plenty 
of closet space, new 
gas grill, priced to sell 
at $56,000, home witty 
plan, Call Karen Jas- 
tremski 474-2340 ext. 
42. 

COLDWELL 
BANKER RUNDLE 
REAL ESTATE 

WLIES BARR 

WALION 
  

  

Don’t pay rent, own tt 
nice home with 3 BF 
gas heat, new ba 
large Kit. Big fenc: 
yard, possible OS 
Owner pays $1000 
Closing cost. $36,0C0 
Call Nancy Answini 

Gilroy GMAC 
570-288-1444 

    

      
   

     

Income & 

Commercial 825 
Apartments 
Unfummished 840 

  

OFFICE BLDG. 

INVESTMENT 
OPPORTUNITY 

Building with secure 
long term income & 
significant upside. 
Great opportunity for 
owner/ occupant & or 
investors. Well main- 
tained bidg. in the 
heart of Downtown 
Business District. 
Please call 
610-986-4180 
more information. 

RESTAURANT 

for 

  

  

Luzerne. Turnkey op- 
eration inc. bidg & all 
equipment. P. 
Adaptable for many 
uses. $164,000. Ann 
R. Lewis, 714-6119. 

Centup 
— lo 

Ruth K. Smith R.E. 
570-287-1196 

CREATER W.-B. ASSOC. 
OF REALTORS, INC. MALIN 

  

STOREFRONT W/2 APTS. 
REDUCED 

Plains/Hudson 
MLS 1ATOO25 

    

  

Office, etc. with rental 
income to support 

mortgage. Reduced 
to $39,900 Charlie 

Atlas Realty, Inc. 
ty L-M-P 1-1 

GREATER W.-B. ASSOC. 
woo OF REALTORS, INC. 

  

    
  

Apartments 

Unfumished 840 
  

WILKES BARRE 
For Sale By Owner. 
Great 3 BR, 3 bath 
home. Updated. New 
kit, F.R. in basement. 
OSP, New wind. Ab 
gr. Pool. $797 Total 
down, only $630 mth 

YELLOW SIGN CO. 
Helping for sale by 
owners sell their 

- homes! 
570-674-3959 

WILKES-BARRE 
Immaculate 3-4 BR, 
1.5 bath, 2 story, 2 
rear glass enclosed 
porches, 1 front 
porch, gas, low taxes, 
out of flood zone, fin- 
ished basement 
w/bar, eat-in-kitchen 
w/island, dish washer, 
ceiling fans, $44,900. 
570-696-4372 

  

  

WILKES-BARRE 
Love outdoor enter- 
taining? This charm- 
ing turn of the century 
home is a must see! 
Corner lot w/ privacy 
galore, 3 BR, 2 ba, 
custom kit, gas heat, 
new roof & paint, large 
landscaped fenced 
yard, great location, 
$113,900. 

570-824-6111 

WILKES BARRE 

OL ILI I] 
CINE TE Rye 

home 
Our FHA Programs 
allow as little as 1% 
total down to buy 

your own home. We 
are LOCAL. We can 

HELP you. 
Call today for details. 

ALLIED HOME 
MORTGAGE 
Cap. Corp. 

120 Memorial 
Hwy., Dallas, PA 
Phone 675-5959 

(night or day) 

  

] 

     
    

  

Mobile/ 

Manufactured 805 

EXETER MOBILE HOMES 
FOR SALE OR RENT 

- BIRCHWOOD ESTATES 
570-613-0719 

SWEET VALLEY 
1985 mobile home, 2 
BR, set up in park. No 

pets. Huge deck & 
shed included. Must 
see! $9000. 570- 

822-9750 

DEROSE ‘86 
3 BR, 2 bath, new 
windows, new fur- 
nace, new plumbing, 
new hot water heater, 
shed, porch, all appli 
ances included, $20,000 
OBO. 693-1579 

MOBILE HOME - 
Near resorts, T-pike 
& 180, 2 BR, 1 bath, 
remodeled, 50x200 ft 
lot, wrap around 
porch, beautifully fur- 
nished in & out, 
$44,900. 570-443- 
0619 or 813-382-0263 

  

  

  

  

EYL ,,, LL 
Lots & Acreage 810 

NEWPORT TWP. 
2 Building lots. 1 +/- 
acres each. $23,000/ 

  

acre. Sewer/ water 
nearby. 

SUGAR 
NOTCH 

50 x 150 bidg. lot 
sewer/water/gas 
available. $15,000. 
Earth Conservancy 

823-3445 

SUGAR NOTCH 
Close to Industrial 

park & highway. 1 lot- 
75x150, $15,000 
OBO. Other lot- 
95x150, $20,000 

OBO. 570-822-2032 

TRUCKSVILLE 
WOODED LOT 

Among attractive 
homes, no- thru traf- 
fic, near Back Moun- 
tain & Kingston Shop- 
ping. 133 Frangorma 
Dr., oo net asking 

Sor Ses- 4663 

  

  

Income & 

Commercial 825 

COMMERCIAL PROPERTY 
house trailer. 

ar aouse Formally 
used car lot. Busy lo- 
cation on Rt. 11. 

Syl’s Auto Sales 
570-779-2218 

OFFICE/ RETAIL WB 
For Lease or Sale 

1700 + sq. ft., single 
building, in high tra 
area, located on East 

  

  

Market St., building 
suitable for any busi- 
ness. Call Joe J at 
570-430-4197. A   

BACK MOUNTAIN AREA 
Clean, affordable 
apt for rent. Exc. 
Location. OSP. 
570-675-3904 

DALLAS 
1iBR modern kit & 
bath. New carpet. 
Walk-in closet. 
washer/dryer hookup. 
OSP. Deck wr/nice 
yard. $450 +_ util. 1 yr 
lease, good credit & 
ref. required. 

570-675-4597 

DALLAS 
2BR, 12.5 baths. 
Modern kit & Bath. 1st 
fl laundry, new car- 
pet, OSP, nice yard. 
All appliances in- 
cluded. $575.00 + util. 
1 yr lease, good credit & 
ref. required. 

570-675-4597 

EDWARDSVILLE 
2nd floor, 3 rooms & 
bath, 1 BR, private en- 
trance, major appli- 
ances, water /sewer 
incl. carpeting, no 
pets, sec., $325. 287- 
4539 

© FORTY FORT © 
ist floor, 1 BR; eat-in 
kitchen w/ all ameni- 
ties, easy access to 
Cross Valley & I-81. 
OSP, coin, op W/D on 
premises, ‘ample 
storage, heat & Utils 
by tenant, call Rose- 
wood Realty. 
570-287-6822 

FORTY FORT 
Very clean modern 1 
BR, OSP, W/D hook up, 

  

  

  

  

  

refrig, stove, nice 
neighborhood, no pets, 
ny required, 
$325/mo.+ utils. 

570-674-2400 

HANOVER TOWNSHIP 
2 BR, clean, many 
closets, W/D hook up, 
OSP, $435 + security. 
570-477-3839 

DOOOOU 
HANOVER TWP/LEE PARK 
Nice, Brand New 

1 BR apt available. 
Excellent value for 
the money. Safe, 
quiet residential 

area, w/w carpet- 
ing, stove, refrig., 
private parking 

$300 mo + utilities. 
287-1388 

DODO 
HUNTINGTON MILLS AREA 
2 BR, heat, water, 
sewer, garbage 
inc., $425/mo. 
570-814-9512 

KINGSTON 
2nd floor, non smok- 
ing, 4 rooms. Heat/ 
hot water included, 
OSP. No pets. Secu- 
rity, references. 
$480/ month. 
Call 570-639-1536 

KINGSTON 
Bright, spacious, 3 
BR, 1st floor duplex 
residential neighbor- 
hood. W/W carpeting, 
LR, DR, kitchen 
w/refrig., gas stove, 

  

  

  

  

  

dishwasher, garbage 
disposal, washer/ 
dryer, full basement, 
front & rear porches, 
OSP. $675/mo. plus 
utilities. Security & 
references req’d. Call 
288-7799 

KINGSTON 
Very nice 3 room, 2nd 
fir t. 2 enclosed 
porches, OSP, Stove, 
refrig. heat, hot water 
incl. No pets. $420/ 
mo. 570-288-0770 

KINGSTON 
W. Market St. near 
AAV elaallale I T=TaallgF=Ta"A 

3 Large Rooms 

  

  

[ll You like heat 
& water Included. 

[= You like new rugs. 
You like a clean 
apt. 

You like OSP 
13 You like closet 

& storage space. 

  

All of this plus 
Refrg. stove, 
Remodeled bath, 
Mini blinds, w/d 
hkup. 

AIR BLE] 
(e121) 

$425. 
Lease- no pets. 

288-5343 

LEE PARK 
3 new rooms, 1 BR, 
W/D hook up, $350 4 

  

  utils. 570-842-1264 

LEE PK Hanover Twp 

LR, eat-in kit., 2 BRs, 
w/w, rear porch, all 
appliances incl., 
washer & dryer. wa 
ter, arbage 
sewer incl . No 
pets $395/ mo + sec 
& ref. Call 821-5694 

LUZERNE 
“4 Rooms”, Beauti- 

remodeled. 
ref. 

washer, dryer, new 
w/w, OSP LEASE, NO 
pets. $425 + utilities. 

America Realty 
570-288-1422 

MOUNTAINTOP 
RI. 309 

1 BR, water sewer & 

  

  

trash pick up in- 
cluded. $400/mo. 
Off street parking. 
570-379-3649 

NANTICOKE 
2 BR, 1st floor, nice 
neighborhood, W/D 
hook- up. No pets. 
$375/ month + utili- 
ties, security & lease. 
Call 570-735-8383 

NANTICOKE 
2nd floor, 3 rooms, : 
BR, heat & water 
cluded. Washer/d 
hook- up. WW, 
Stove & refrigerat 
included. $315/ 
month. 570-819-4173 

NANTICOKE 
Brand new 1 BR apt, 
large rooms, 1st C 
new bath, how HW fi 
& area rugs, prival 
front & back porch, 
fenced yard, 
sewer, water, garbay 
inc., small pets O 
$325/ mo + sec. 
570-760-1753 

NANTICOKE - 2 Dbl. 
2 BR, LR, Kitch, Bath 

  

  

  

  

front porch. Stove, 
washer, dryer & wa- 
ter included. Ref. 
$400/mo. 1 Mo + 1st 
& last mo sec. dep. 
570-735-2910 Iv msg. 

PARSONS 
ist floor, 3 large 
rooms & bath. Heat & 
hot water included, 
W/W & OSP. No pets, 
$ 400/ month + secu- 
rity. 570-655-1616 

PITTSTON 
2 double, 5 large 
rooms, 2 BR, walk in 
closet, ceiling fans, 
bath with shower, 
large kitchen, DR, LR, 
W/W, electric stove, 
as heat, large yard, 

II cellar, garage. 
Garbage & sewer in- 
cluded. $475/ month 
+ security & re 
ey available n 

o 

  

  

     

    

  

  

PLYMOUTH 
Nice 2nd fir, 1 BR, 
freshly painted, W/D 
hook up, OSP, close 
to many conven- 
iences, no pets, 

$340/ mo + utils. 570- 
864-3059. 

PLYMOUTH 
Shawnee Ave, 1 BR, 
Sewer, hot water, 

heat & gas. 2nd fir. 
B38 w/ W/D. 
3rd fir, $340 

Call 570-779-0454 

SHAVERTOWN 
large 1 BR, seperate 
entrance, parking, 
$350/ month + utili- 
ties, security & refer- 
ences. No pets. 

570-331-3922 

SHOYERSVILLE 

  

  

  

1 BR gas heat, stove, ! 
refig, ww, no dogs, 
water, sewer & hot 
water included. $325/ 
mo. 570-760-3640 

SWOYERSVILLE 
  

  

WEST PITTSTON 
3 BR, W/D hook up, 
water & sewer inc., 
last mo. & security 
req’d. No pets. 

Call 570-654-3756 

WEST PITTSTON 
3 rooms, 

non smoker. 
Call for details. 
570-388-0133 

WHITE. HAVEN 
Renovated old 
schoolhouse, 15 min- 
utes from Wilkes- 
Barre, easy access to 
route 80 and Turn- 
pike, spacious 2Br 
apts. with laundry on 
premises $495/mo + 
uti sec. & ref. no 
pets. 570-977-2514 M- 
F 8:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

WILKES BARRE 
424 S. Franklin St. 

Clean, freshly painted, 
& renovated. 1 BR, 
Bath, W/D & cab 
included, WW, secure 
bldg. & OSP. $375/ + 
utilities. Security Re- 
quired. 570-655-2141 

WILKES-BARRE EAST END 
4 rooms, 2 BR, $425/ 
mo. + security, heat 
included. W/W car- 
peting, No pets! Call 

823-2214 
after 1pm 

WILKES BARRE 
NORTH END 

4 rooms, 2nd floor, 
bath, stove, refrig- 
erator, washer & er 
hookup. Clean, P, 
gas heat & utilities by 
tenant. $260. Refer- 
ences checked + se- 
curity . 570-823-5967 

WILKES BARRE 
NORTH END 

  

  

  

   

  

  

  

  

Near Dan Flood 
School . spotless, 1 BR 
apt., beautiful home, 
nice neighborhood, all 
utilities + cable, $530 
month + sec. 570- 
822-7537 

WILKES BARRE SOUTH 
ist floor apt. 2 BR, 
modern bath & 
kitchen. w/d facilities. 
all appliances & utli- 
ties included. no pets. 
Sec & ref. $625 
1 yr lease. 
Eileen R. Melone R.E. 

570-821-7022 

  

  

wues-net sory @ 
2nd floor, 2 BR, LR, 

eat- in kitchen, W/D & 
new carpet. Water in- 
cluded, OSP. No Pets! 

$375/ month + 
utilities, security & 

references. 
Section 8 welcome. 
570-829-1971 

   

    

? fe 

570-654-6570 

        

  

  

  

  

  

 


